
Na. Margaret GOostray 	 1/23/84 
Assistant Director, Special Collections 
Mugar Memorial Library 
771 Commonwealth Ave. 
Boston, Mass. 02215 

Dear iis. Goostray, 

Thanks you very much for your 1/13/84 to my response regarding my inquiry 
about some of the JFK assassination records deposited by Edwatd Jay Epstein. 

You refer me to him fot access to "this original material," invite me to 
use the collection in Boston and inform me that it is necessary to restrict the 
amount of copying. You did not, however, provide me with any guide to the material 
in question. 

I have no address for kir. Epstein, so I enclose a copy of this letter that I 
hope you will be kind enough to forward to him. 

My request had two parts, one for the original material, his interviews of 
former Marine associates of Lee Harvey Oswald, and one for the unoriginal material, 
the disclosed official interviews after Oswald defected. I presume that no restriction 
applies to the unoriginal material.From Mr. Epstein's writing I believe this is not 
an extensive file and would not be burdensome to copy. 

While I do appreciate your invitation to use the collection at your library, 
I regret that this is completely impossible for me. I an not able to travel as the 
result of serious complications following arterial surgery. 

I am confident that what interests me is only a fraction of the two large 
volumes you describe. My interest in the Epstein interviews is limited  to the 
official investigation after defection and to Oswald's work and assignments as 
a Marine. Some of the interviewed Marines were with Oswald from the time of his 
initial training and some shared or had knowledge of his work and assignments. 

I will, of course, appreciate any help you and 1'r. Epstein may provide. 

Sinceroly, 

(1( 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MI) 21701 
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Boston University 
Mugar Memorial Library 
771 Commonwealth Avenue 
Boston, Massachusetts 02215 
617/353-3696 

Special Collections January 13, 1984 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The research material on Lee Harvey Oswald in the 
Edward Jay Epstein collection is voluminous. The interviews 
with Marines who knew Oswald consist of two large volumes. 
Without the permission of Mr. Epstein, we are unable to make 
any copies of this original material. If you do receive per-
mission we would still find it necessary to restrict the amount 
of photocopying we would do because of staff limitations. 

We would be glad to have you use the collection here: 
our hours are 9 to 5, Monday through Friday. This would also 
enable you to be selective in your photocopy request should 
Mr. Epstein give you permission to do so. 

Sincerely, 

10'  

Marg et R. Goostray 
Assistant Director 
Special Collections 
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